
Dear Council 
 
I would like to preserve our Canadian Ecology land. Many wildlife live there and we need to protect safe 
movement of naturally roaming animals and protect our Oak Ridge Moraine. There is many areas in 
Newmarket that isn’t natural areas that can be built up to keep up with the high density development, 
rather than allowing developers to spread out further.  
 
Please do not allow this land to be developed and be another profit for a Builder who doesn’t care about 
the land but his bank account.  
 
 
If need to contact me you can contact me by email.  
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Joanne Pilling 
Newmarket  
 

 


